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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 5th February 2021 

Once again we thank you for your understanding earlier this week when we could not open due to the snow.  
We gave it our best shot but it was simply not a viable option to open and the safety of children, families and 
staff must take priority.  The text service had a technical issue and regrettably we got ‘error messages’ for 
quite some time before our text was eventually sent so apologies for the delay with that. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher’s Award                                            

Harvey Gaunt 

On snowy days, 

if possible, 

please send the 

children with 

wellies or boots.  

We cannot let 

them go in the 

snow if they do 

not have 

appropriate 

footwear. 


